From:	Simon Baker[/O=MMS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
	(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SIMON.BAKER4B1A8EF6-D2E0-4DEC-94EA-
	591DFA651F2E]

Sent: Mon 08/04/2013 12:30:35 PM (UTC)

To: Susan Crichton GRO; Alwen Lyons GRO

Angela Van-Den-Bogerd GRO; Mark R

Davies GRO; Martin Edwards GRO

Alwen Lyons GRO

Cc: Gina Gould GRO

Subject: Horizon Investigation Monthly Project Board meetings

Attachment: Horizon Investigation Governance.ppt

Αll

To ensure we have appropriate governance for the Horizon Investigation I am setting up a monthly project governance board.

The broad terms of the board and how it relates to the overall project governance are attached.

You are receiving this message because you will receive an invitation to this board.

The meetings will happen the last Friday of each month at 11am. For Susan, Alwen and Angela, this will replace the weekly Second Sight currently scheduled for this time.

Regards, Simon

Simon Baker Head of Business Change and Assurance

